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We had two beautiful shows this year. We changed the dates up a bit which is done 
occasionally. The Fall Flower Show was October 9, 2018 at the Hilltop House in 
Devon. The Spring Flower Show was April 9, 2019 at Jenkins Arboretum in 
Berwyn. A photography show, chaired by Melissa Bullitt, was judged separately 
and was held in conjunction with our May 14th 2019 evening meeting. 
 
The theme for all three shows was “Everything about Philadelphia” from “Philly 
Phaves” to “Philly Philms” to “Philadelphia Stories”. 
 
The Fall Show was beautiful and very educational. A few of the judges remained to 
educate us on what they look for when judging a horticulture class and a floral 
design. Total entries were 69.      . 
 
The Spring Show was held in April to focus on narcissus and to tie in with Alice 
Doering’s project, which is to have the Weeders learn the narcissus divisions by 
growing two divisions each year. At the end of about 6 years, participants will have 
examples of each division growing in their garden. Total entries were 115. 
 
Melissa Bullitt, photography show chair, was pleased to have some new entrants. 
Judges were impressed with all of the beautiful photos and the thought that went 
into naming the classes. 
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Wendy Bailey 
June 2019 


